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I write in opposition to LD 424.  Allowing younger people (18, 19, 20) to carry 
concealed weapons can only lead to more tragic injury and loss of life.  There are 3 
times as many gun homicides in this age group as there are in older groups, and being 
able to conceal a weapon only increases the chance that a young person would use it.  
Please vote NO on LD 424.


